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Research Analysis 

 

The Senate amendments to HB 1257 allow a person to file a complaint with the Construction 

Industries Board when a roofing contractor unlawfully offers a homeowner compensation for 

hiring them. All complaints must be open to the public and forwarded to the Insurance 

Department, the Attorney General, and the district attorney. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Senate amendment to HB 1257 allows for certain complaints about roofing contractors to be 

filed with the Construction Industries Board. The Construction Industries Board is a non-

appropriated state entity. Therefore, this measure has no direct fiscal or revenue considerations 

for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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